OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

STEVE BULLOCK GOVERNOR



MIKE COONEY LT. GOVERNOR

February 25, 2016

Harold Becker The Love Foundation P.O. Box 691911 Orlando, FL. 32869

Dear Harold:

I am pleased to recognize May 1st, 2016 as "Global Love Day" in the state of Montana.

I fully support and appreciate the efforts of The Love Foundation to join people together all across the world to celebrate and spread love during celebrations of "Global Love Day." I also support the goals of The Love Foundation to make strides in spreading "global love, world peace, and universal joy," all things I care deeply about and try to spread across the state of Montana as Governor.

I thank you for pursuing such a noble cause in your work and I encourage all Montanans to acknowledge May 1st as "Global Love Day."

Sincerely,

STEVE BULLOCK

Governor